Special District Transparency Notice - 2012
(Pursuant to section 32-1-809, Colorado Revised Statutes)
By: Duane Tinsley 5/31/2012

District(s): Southgate Water District Southgate Sanitation District
3722 E. Orchard Road 3722 E. Orchard Road
Centennial, CO 80121 Centennial, CO 80121
303-779-0261 303-779-0261

Contact:

District Manager:

Web Site:
Service Problems:

Billing Information:

Duane Tinsley, 3722 E. Orchard Road
Centennial, CO 80121
303-713-7742
dtinsley@southgatedistricts.org
www.southgatedistricts.org
303-779-0261

Denver Water - 303-893-2444 City of Englewood - 303-762-2635

Directors:

Terry Kirkpatrick, President/Chairman, Term expires - May, 2014*
Don E. Winslow, Vice Chairman, Term expires - May, 2014*
David Bickham, Treasurer, Term expires - May, 2016
Paul Wiethorn, Secretary, Term expires - May, 2016
Mitchell M. Chambers, Director, Term expires - May, 2016
* Office will be on the May 2016 ballot.

Board Meetings:

Regular Meetings:
Meeting Notices:

4:00 p.m. on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the Southgate Districts Offices
Southgate Offices, 3722 E. Orchard Rd., Centennial
Castlewood Library, 6739 S. Uinta, Centennial
Koelbel Library, 5955 S. Holly St., Centennial
Greenwood Village Offices, 6060 S. Quebec St., Greenwood Village
Lone Tree Library, 8827 Lone Tree Pkwy, Lone Tree
Lone Tree Offices, 9220 Kimmer Dr., Lone Tree
Arapahoe County, Clerk and Recorder, 5334 S. Prince St., Littleton
Douglas County, Clerk and Recorder, 301 Wilcox St., Castle Rock
Southgate Web Site, www.southgatedistricts.org

Taxation:
2011 Taxes: $0.00 (Projected) $844,490 (Projected)
Mill Levy: 0.000 mills (2011 for collection in 2012) 0.563 mills (2011 for collection in 2012)
2012 Taxes: $0.00 (Budgeted) $791,666 (Budgeted)

Election: The next regular directors election is May 13, 2014

Self-nomination:

Mail-in Voter Status:

Election Results:

Self-nomination forms to be a candidate for district board member may be obtained from
Duane Tinsley, Designated Election Official, 3722 E. Orchard Road, Centennial, CO
80121, 303-713-7742, dtinsley@southgatedistricts.org.

Independent of the county voter lists, applications for permanent mail-in voter status in

special district elections must be filed with the Designated Election Official of the special

district(s) from which you wish to receive mail-in ballots. An application form, for mail-in
voting in the Southgate Water and Sanitation elections, may be obtained from Duane

Tinsley, the Designated Election Official for both Districts, at the Districts’ shared offices

(3722 E. Orchard Road) or at the Districts’ joint website, www.southgatedistricts.org,

Applications may be submitted by delivery or mail (DEO, Southgate Water and Sanitation

Districts, 3722 E. Orchard Rd., Centennial, CO 80121), FAX (303-779-0220), or email

(dtinsley@southgatedistricts.org).

District election results will be posted at www.southgatedistricts.org




